

HCF of Bowling Green, Inc.
a tradition of caring

Dear Families.

It's been a year and we're rolling! Perhaps you have been involved with us as we have learned the great value of the "Getting to know you" project. We are working on learning lots about WHO your loved one is; things that make them happy, things we can use for rewarding conversations and pictures that bring back great memories. Our goal is to make each resident feel needed and successful EACH AND EVERY DAY. That's where your help is vital.

For those of you that have been involved, you may have already filled out the "I Was Thinking" book by Diana Waugh, or given us photos of your loved one for a photo book. For those of you who haven't, we will be asking you to do these things in the near future. We will be in touch!

Sincerely,

Michelle Herzig, Social Services Coordinator

Maranda Pultz, Activity Director

Michelle #